
From: Emma George <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Support for Atmos 
 

Dear Totnes Town Council, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the Atmos project,and hopes that it will be included in 
the new neighbourhood plan . As long term residents and business owners in Totnes, we are 
so grateful to have this opportunity to have such an innovative , community orientated 
project proposed for our town . The town council have made massive progress in supporting 
the arts, and the Atmos project will give us both community spaces and affordable homes 
that we so desperately need and help us on the road to becoming a truly eco minded town 
and help make us a centre for the arts again . Totnes has so much to offer , and the Atmos 
project encapsulates a spirit that is so vital in the current times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Emma George 
Director of Defacto Films 


